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Cupertino Safe 
Routes to School

SRTS School 
Team Meetings
Cupertino Safe Routes 
to School Coordinator, 
Cherie Walkowiak, is in 
the process of 
scheduling meetings 
with all 14 Cupertino 
schools. These 
meetings are an 
opportunity for us to 
discuss how we can 
best work with each 
school to help them 
meet their goals and 
for us to outline what 
we are hoping to 
accomplish in 2019. 
Please schedule a 
meeting with Cherie if 
you have not already 
done so. 

SRTS Working 
Group Survey

We are currently 
gathering input on how 
our Working Group 
meetings will work best 
for people next year. 
Please indicate when 
you are available to 
meet and what you 
would like to discuss by 
taking our survey here:
www.cupertino.org/
saferoutes

All

bike skills. 

s. A 

Public Meeting Notice
The City invites you to attend the 1st public meeting for the Carmen 
Road Bicycle-Pedestrian Bridge Feasibility Study on Thursday, January 
24, 2019 from 6:30 pm to 7:30 pm in the Multi-Purpose Room at the 
Monta Vista Recreation Center (22601 Voss Ave, Cupertino).  The 
meeting format will be open-house, so drop by anytime during the 
event window to learn more about the project and provide your 
feedback.  The project kicked off in November 2018 to study the 
feasibility of connecting two segments of Carmen Road by 
continuing their existing alignment above Stevens Creek Blvd.  For 
additional information, please visit the project webpage at: 
www.cupertino.org/carmenbridge.
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How to Get Involved! 
Interested in helping Cupertino 
Safe Routes 2 School? Email us 
at saferoutes@cupertino.org.

Cupertino Safe Routes to School Highlights 2018 

Working Group Meeting 
When: January 23rd, 2019, from 4-5 PM 
Where: Conference Room C at City Hall

Homestead Road Corridor 
Study: Community Meeting #2

Please join us on Monday, February 4th from 6 to 8pm in the 
Homestead High School auditorium for the second 
Homestead Corridor Study community meeting. The 
purpose of this meeting is to:

• Provide an update on the study status;
• Present proposed concepts; and,
• Receive community feedback on the proposed

concepts that have been developed based on input
received from the first community meeting.

Garden Gate 
Bike Rodeo

Eaton Walk & Roll Bike Blender @ Fall Bike Fest

Pedal for the Planet Bike 
Ride @ Earth Day Festival

Walking School Bus @ Lincoln

Golden Sneaker Award 
@ SedgwickNew Crossing Flags @ Lawson

Stoplight @ Rodeo

New Banners
We will be printing ‘Walk 
& Roll’ banners soon for 
any schools who need 
them. If your school's 
banner is getting tattered 
or your school never 
received one, please 
contact us so we can 
provide your school with 
a clean, new banner. 
Email us at: 
saferoutes@cupertino.org

Hyde Bike Rodeo

The purpose of the study is to identify near-term pedestrian 
and bicycle improvements on Homestead Road, from      
Grant Road to N. Stelling Road/Hollenbeck Avenue, and to 
seek funding for the identified improvements through      
various grant applications. 

More information can be found at: 
www.sccgov.org/sites/rda/PnS/CP/Pages/Homestead-Rd.aspx




